Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 5-13-23
Meeting Minutes

President Les Brannon called the meeting to order at 11:37. Other officers present were
Carl Fox, Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin. A quorum was established with 22.

Randy gave a safety presentation on “engine out.” He reviewed the OODA Loop Model:
Observe, Orient, Decide, and Act. You should take into consideration the wind, wires,
surface (field or trees), and slope (do not land downslope).

Les, Jim, and Coley prepared lunch today.

The only guest was Rick Lauman.

Les met the new neighbors next to Harrell Field.

Paul moved that the April minutes be approved, Regina seconded it, and they were
approved.

Cheri mentioned that the Commemorative Air Force Open House would be at the Madison
Airport on May 20.

Bill gave the financial report. We have 56 members. Boyd mowed the runway three times.
Bill presented the slate of officers from the election committee: President, Carl Fox, Vice
President, Wes Stafford, Secretary, Cheri Anglin, Treasurer, Bill Lehr, and Safety Officer,
Randy West. Dr. Bob moved that we accept the slate of officers by acclamation, Boyd
seconded it, and it was approved. Carl thanked Les for being president.

Randy went over changes to the SOP. All flight instructors must be on 122.9. No
alcoholic beverages or cannabis products are allowed. The traffic pattern is left traffic at
1385 MSL. Powered parachutes and similar traffic will be below 1385, centered, usually
on the ramp. Boyd moved that we update the bylaws, Dr. Bob seconded it, and it was
approved.

James Watson won the bid for the old clubhouse.

Les went over the Fly-in Checklist. There will be a workday to finish up the front porch,
back wall, wiring, and plumbing on Saturday, May 20.

Dr. Bob moved that we adjourn at 12:42.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin



